
Dear highly esteemed Pope Francis,
 
Your pastoral initiatives and their theological justification are currently under vehement attack by a group in the church. With this open letter, we wish to express our
gratitude for your courageous and theologically sound papal leadership.
 
In a short time, you have succeeded in reshaping the pastoral culture of the Roman Catholic Church in accordance with its origin in Jesus. Wounded people and
wounded nature go straight to your heart. You see the church as a field hospital on the margins of life. Your concern is every single person loved by God. When
encountering others, compassion and not the law shall have the last word. God and God’s mercy characterize the pastoral culture that you expect from the church.
You dream of a "church as mother and shepherdess." We share your dream.
We ask that you would not veer from the path you have taken, and we assure you of our full support and constant prayer.
 
The signatories

26.316
Supporters

If you would like to support the request, please register here!
 

When our action has come to its end, the names of the supporters will be added to the list of the signatories und handed over to the Pope.
 

SUPPORT NOW!

Signatories

Tomáš Halík
Theologe und Philosoph

Paul M. Zulehner
Pastoraltheologe

Charles Taylor
Philosoph

Christa Schnabl
Vizerektorin der Uni Wien

Paul Iby
Bischof em. von Eisenstadt

Irene Heineke
evangelische Pastorin, Flechtingen

Joseph Pühringer
Landeshauptmann von Oberösterreich a.D.

Rocco Buttiglione
Europaminister 2001-2005

LIST OF ALL SIGNATORIES

http://www.pro-pope-francis.com/site/petition/petition/1.html
http://www.pro-pope-francis.com/site/home/unterzeichnende

